






4   Thank you for supporting the youth, teens and adults of Lifelong Faith Formation  

Family Ministry Turkey 
Brunch 

 

Please join Family ministry and 
teens from Faith Formation to 

gather together with your parish 
family to show thanks! 

 

Turkey along with all the fixins 
will be served in Fellowship Hall 
on Saturday, November 10th at 
Noon.  Tickets will be available 

for purchase after all Masses & at 
the parish office beginning  

October 27th—November 4th.   
 

We are limiting this brunch to the 
first 70 people so make sure to buy 

your tickets! 
 

Ticket Prices: 
Adults                                   $5.00 
Seniors (65 & older)            $3.00 
Children (4-12 years)          $2.00 
Children under 3                 Free 

St. Peter Damian Faith Formation Annual 
Bake Sale 

 
Get your taste buds ready!  There are some mighty  

delicious treats coming your way. 
 

The Bake Sale is being held on the weekend of November 
3rd and 4th after all Masses! 

 
Cookies, brownies and other mouthwatering goodies which 

are baked by our Jr. High and High school students 
(sometimes moms help out) will be available for  

purchase. 
 

Please stop by, purchase a tantalizing treat and support the 
Faith Formation program. 

Dare to be scared?  Take a walk through 
the scary halls of the Chapel. 

 
All are welcome to have a haunted experience 

right here at St. Peter Damian.  Our Youth  
Ministry is organizing their first Haunted House 
in the Chapel Halls on Saturday, October 27th 

and Sunday, October 28th.  Times will be posted 
in the church vestibule next week! 

Religious Goods Raffle 
 

Let’s start the holiday season with some fun this year!  
Please join the Religious Goods raffle of a “Child Basket” 

and a one piece “Nativity.”  Come check out these  
beautiful prizes. 

 
The raffle will run for only two weekends.  (Nov. 3rd/4th & 

Nov. 10th/11th)  Tickets are $1.00 each or 6 tickets for 
$5.00 and will only be sold  

before & after Mass in the vestibule. 

On Sunday, October 28th at 3:00 pm we will  
celebrate a “Healing Mass” and administer the  
Sacrament of Anointing for those in need of  

physical, spiritual or emotional healing.  All are  
welcome to this special liturgy. 
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Precious Tots Preschool 
Wreath Fundraiser is 

back! 
 
 

Your purchase benefits our 
growing preschool program! 

 
You can even order a wreath 
to ship directly to someone!  

Visit our  
website for more info:  

www.tinyurl.com/
preschoolwreaths 

 
4 options to order: 

 
Email: 
preschool@stpeterdamian.org 
 
Call (630) 974-7733 
 
Visit our table after all Masses 
the weekends of Oct. 20/21 
and Oct. 27/28 
 
Drop off order at our Parish 
Office between 9 am and 2 pm 
Monday– Friday 
 
Payment is due with order.  
Emailed orders will be re-
sponded to with a total and 
how to make a payment. 
 
All orders are due by  
October 26th.  Due to our 
delivery date, we cannot  
accept late orders. 
 
Orders can be picked up after 
Masses November 17/18 
 
Thanks for your support!  
Questions?  Contact Kristen 
Dompke at (630)974-7733 



6   Each man should give what he has decided in his heart for God loves a cheerful giver. 

Saturday, October 27 
5:00 pm 
Lector/Commentator:  M. & J. Warwick   
Music: M. Nanto 
Extraordinary Ministers: R. Daudelin, R. 
Arndt, T. Butzen, B. Dudek, L. Fatima, R. 
Lentz, Dcn. Dave Brezinski 
Servers: Alex C., Adrian C., Elizabeth D. 
 
Sunday, October 28 
8:00 am 
Lector/Commentator: C. Vitucci-Schneider 
Music:  M. Nanto, C. Cwynar 
Extraordinary Ministers:  C. Bavaro, M. 
Buckley, D. Hull, T. Reppen, L. Schiller, B. 
Virmond, S. Virmond 
Servers: Anthony M., Audrey M., Samantha 
A. 
 
9:30 am 
Lector/Commentator: D. Hanford 
Music:  S. Lisowski 
Extraordinary Ministers: D. Harvey, N. 
Blondin, Y. Cossio, L. Cossio, R. Harvey, N. 
Nicholson, J. Tremmel 
Servers:  Allen B., Aldrin B., Sean H. 
 
11:00 am 
Lector: L. Wisniewski 
Commentator: D. Mastrangelo 
Music:  S. Lisowski 
Extraordinary Ministers: T. Cagney, K. 
Danz, N. Harris, J. Leautaud, C. Llewellyn, 
A. Mastrangelo, Dcn. Dave Brezinski 
Servers: Sarah L., Caitlyn L., Aaron H. 

 

Liturgical Schedule for  
The Weekend of  
October 27 & 28 

Bulletin Submissions 
 

Submissions to the Bulletin are needed at least  
10 days prior to the requested weekend.  

All submissions are subject to approval and alterations are 
at the discretion of the editor. Please send your submission 

requests to:  
 

info@stpeterdamian.org  

 

There will be Bible Study on  
Wednesday, October 24th after morning 
Mass at 9:10 am in Fellowship Hall, lower 

level of the Chapel and 7:00 pm in the Saint 
John Paul II Resource Center, lower level of 

the Rectory. 

 

Want to bring Communion to those who 
are not mobile in homes or hospitals?  We 

are in need of volunteers!  Satisfy that 
desire in your heart to bring the Lord to 
these people.  Please contact the Parish  
Office to volunteer at 630-837-5411. 

 

If you are in 7th through 12th grade 
please join us when we meet on  
Friday at 6:00 pm in the Youth  
Ministry Center located in the  

lower level of the Rectory. Bring a 
friend!  All teens are welcome! 

All women are invited to join us in  
growing their faith and connection with 

God.  Please join us on  
Tuesday, October 23rd at 6:30 pm in the 
St. John Paul II Resource Center (lower 

level of the Rectory). 

“Courageously follow the path of personal 
holiness and diligently nourish yourselves 

with the word of God and the Eucharist. The 
holier you are, the more you can contribute to 

building up the Church and society.”  
- Pope John Paul II 

 

Looking to join a Ministry? 

 

The Divine Mercy Prayer group meets 
every Friday at 3:00 pm in the Chapel.  If 
you are a member of this ministry please 
make sure to bring your booklet with for 

the prayer session.  New members are 
welcome to join.   
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Are you a registered member of the Parish? 

 

A registered member receives correspondence from the parish, such as contribution envelopes 
 

If you are not registered, please do so.  Our registration process can be completed during parish  
office business hours (Mon– Fri 9am– 2pm) over the phone, by email (info@stpeterdamian.org)  
using an electronic parish registration form, or by mail.  Please contact the parish office with any questions at 
(630) 837-5411 or to check if you are registered.  If you would like to be contacted please complete the infor-
mation below and submit it to the parish office. 
 

Name:____________________________ Phone: ___________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________ City: _____________________________ 
 
Email Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
 

If you are already registered and any of your information has changed (email address, 
phone number, etc.) please contact the Parish Office to have your  information updated! 

 

SPRED is a Faith Formation program for children and adults with special needs. Small 
faith communities welcome these individuals and offer the promise of inclusion in the 
sacramental life of the parish. 
 

Every parish in the Archdiocese of Chicago is called to offer appropriate faith for-
mation for persons of all ages with special needs.  SPRED is the answer to that call. 
Parishes work in collaboration with one another. A group of parishes form a network 
of SPRED programs to respond to both children and adults with developmental and/or 
cognitive disabilities.  St.  
Peter Damian is part of this mission.  A SPRED group for children 6-10 years old will 
begin at our parish in the fall.  This group will meet every other Thursday beginning 

October 11th evening from 6:00-7:30pm in the chapel lower halls. 
 

If you know someone with special needs who may benefit from SPRED, please contact St. Peter Damian Faith 
Formation Office at faithformation@stpeterdamian.org or by phone at 630-830-2295.   
 

Mary Doeseckle, the SPRED coordinator, will be happy to answer any questions you may have.  You may vis-
it the SPRED website at www.spred-chicago.org. 


